
 

 

LLOG Exploration Company 
842 W Sam Houston Pkwy N, Suite 600 
Houston, TX 77024 
P 281 752 1100 
F 281 752 1199 
www.llog.com 

September 13, 2023 
 
Jolie Harrison, Division Chief 
Permits and Conservation Division, Office of Protected Resources 
1315 East-West Hight, F/PR1 Room 13805 
Silver Springs, MD 20910 
USA 
 
 
RE: File Number: 26571 
MC 814 Survey 
Expiration Date: Aug 31, 2023 
Mississippi Canyon Block 814 
 
Dear Ms. Harrison, 
 
LLOG Exploration received a Letter of Authorization (LoA) from the National Marine 
Fisheries Service to conduct a VSP in Mississippi Canyon Block 814, OCS-G 34462. The LoA 
was valid from August 21, 2022-August 31, 2023. This letter is to inform you that LLOG 
Exploration elected to not conduct any ancillary work or VSP under this LOA for Mississippi 
Canyon Block 814.  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Sean O’Brien or myself. We can be reached via 
email or phone. Contact information is listed below. 
 
Sean O’Brien: 985.801.4300; sean.obrien@llog.com 
Jaime Mata: 281.752.1100; jaime.mata@llog.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Jaime Mata 
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